June 25, 2015

Wade Youngblood
Principal
Waskom Elementary

Dear Mr. Youngblood,

I am writing to inform of my resignation of my role as fourth grade reading teacher at
Waskom Elementary School. I have greatly enjoyed my nine years at Waskom and the
opportunity for growth and an increased depth of knowledge that Waskom ISD has
provided me with over this time.

I have enjoyed teaching at the school. It has been both a rewarding and memorable
experience. | have always given students 100% of my knowledge and attention to help
them to excel in their educations.

I appreciate the professional development and growth from Waskom ISD and in
particular, from you. Your mentoring support has encouraged me, and I hope that we will
continue our professional relationship as I move forward in my career.

Best Regards,

Sharon Smith



